
Visit by the children 

from Belarus 

Friday 21st 
June 

Parent Lunch Friday 21st 
June 

‘Where the Music 

Takes Us’ concert, 

Shildon Railway  

Museum 

Sunday  
23rd June 

Y5/6 Residential  

Sheffield/ Carlton 

Lodge 

Wednesday 

26th—Friday 
28th June 

New Starters 

Parents’ Meeting 

Wednesday 
3rd July 2pm 

Sports Day 

Followed by Friends 

of School BBQ 

Friday 5th July 
1.30pm 

Parent Forum TBC 

Y6 Transition Days  

Northallerton School 

and Stokesley School 

Weds 10th, 
Thurs 11th, 
Friday 12th 

July 

Open Morning Acorns Thursday  
11th July 
9-10am 

Open Morning Oaks Friday 12th 
July 

9-10am 

Leavers Service,    

Performance and   

Celebration  

Assembly, 

Village Hall 

Friday  
19th July 
1.30pm  

Break up for Summer 

Hoidays  

Friday  
19th July 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Issue 11 2018 - 19 
Wednesday 19th June 2019  

 

Somehow we are already in the last half term of the academic year.  Time certainly 
flies when you are having fun!  There are still lots of exciting learning opportunities 
to fit in before we break up for the summer holidays though. 
The ‘Fiver Challenge’ caught the imagination of many of our children and I have 
been amazed by the enthusiasm of our budding entrepreneurs. Mrs Mansfield met 
some logistical problems when she tried to withdraw 40 fivers from the bank, but 
that didn’t deter the children, who just got started anyway.  I have been so im-
pressed by the ideas and products that the children have been producing. We even 
had a winner in the Week 1 logo challenge.  Harry was placed as 3rd runner up for 
his ‘Harry’s Hedgerow Delights’ logo.  Well done Harry and well done to everyone 
else who entered. The standard was very high.  We certainly have some highly cre-
ative pupils here at Osmotherley School. 
The children are all off to Sandsend and Runswick Bay on Thursday so we are hop-
ing that the weather will be kind to us (although it poured down all day when we 
went to Saltburn two years ago and the children still had a wonderful time!)  We will 
be looking at coastal features and creatures and their habitats and we will be       
creating some transient art.  Hopefully, there will be time for a game of rounders and 
an ice-cream too! 
Next week, the Y5 and Y6 children are off to Sheffield for their city break residential.  
They will be spending time at an inner-city school, visiting a museum, going to the 
theatre and visiting the English Institute of Sport and the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
before taking part in a day of activities at Carlton Lodge Activity Centre.                                          
They have lots  to pack in!  
Preparations are also underway for the end of year performance.  The Y6 children 
are directing ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ and it promises to be a real treat!                        
Miss Bamber 

    Annual Sports Day 
Sports Day has been re-arranged and 
will now be held on Friday 5th July at 
Thimbleby Cricket Field from 1.30-
3.30pm.  The Friends of School      
Committee have kindly offered to run a  
BBQ afterwards.  Fingers crossed that 
the sun will shine but we will go ahead 
anyway unless it is heavy rain. 
I hope that  lots of our families will be 
able to come. 

‘Where the Music Takes Us’ Concert  Sunday 23rd June                                                                 
As a celebration of our wonderful whole school topic, ‘Where the     

Music Takes Us’, families are invited to spend the afternoon at the          

Locomotion Museum in Shildon.  Our mural will be displayed in the 

exhibition hall along with  murals from all the participating schools.  

There will be activities running throughout the afternoon including 

river and railway dance and music performances.  At 4 o’clock there 

will be a live performance of a full orchestra playing ‘Little Train’. 

CUP CAKES 

At break time on Friday 21st 
June, Jessica will be selling 
cup cakes in aid of the      
Alzheimers Society. 
Please bring 50p if your child 
would like to buy a cake and      
support this worthy cause. 



PHILOSOPHY CLUB  

Philosophy Club continues on alternate Monday after-

noons from 3.30—4.30pm.  

The club is open to children in KS2 (Y3 to Y6).  

Please let Miss Bamber know if your child would like 

to attend.   

Remaining dates this term: 

Monday 24th June 

Monday 8th July 

Cost £4 per session—payment can be 

made by ParentPay  

If your child is absent, please telephone  or email 
School before 9.15am to let us know.   

01609 883329 
admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 
Please don’t forget to inform school of any 

changes to your emergency contact details . 

Chess Club 

Chess Club with Mr Thomsett continues  

on Tuesday lunchtimes.   

Payments to School 

ParentPay Polite Request 

Please make all payments to school using 
ParentPay if at all possible.   Please contact the 

school office if you require any further infor-

mation, help or advice. Thank you.  

admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk                     

 

Junior Film Club  
Summer Term 

 
Friday 21st June                           

After School  

Minecraft Club 

Minecraft Club continues on Wednesdays from 3.30 –
4.30pm.  School iPads are provided but children are 
also welcome to bring their own devices, which can be 
stored in the school office during the day.  Contact the 
office if your child would like to join. 

Football  
Fridays 3.30—4.30pm 

(for more details see SCSS flyer 
sent home at the end of last half term or call at the 

office for a copy) 

Morning Mile 
Every Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

8.25 am—8.55 am      
All Y1 - Y6 pupils and parents are welcome to join us 

for a run (FS children can join in too if they are  
accompanied by an adult). 

Gardening Club 

We are delighted that Kirsty Johnson and Louise 

Mansfield have kindly agreed to run the very popular 

gardening club for us again. 

Gardening club will run on alternate Mondays from 

3.30—4.30pm. 

Remaining dates this term: 

Monday 1st July 

Monday 15th July 

Cost £4 per session—payment can 

be made by ParentPay  

After-School Yoga  
This term we are offering a brand new yoga 
club.  The club will run on Thursdays from 

3.30pm– 4.30pm. 
Please call in at the office for a permission 
slip (or phone 883329) if your child would like to attend. 

Holiday Club - Summer 

Bookings are now being taken for holiday club over the summer break.  If you would like 

to book a place, please contact Gill or Lesley at Osmotherley Pre-School (883138) as 

soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  Thank you. 


